
Minutes for 12-28-17 Meeting of the Affordable Housing Committee 

Attendees: Mary Ann Ricker, Betty Russ, Mike Urgo, Juliet Hodge 

Call to order 6:30. 

Minutes accepted. 

Discussed interface of Committee, town and 501 being formed. First Selectman Urgo asked committee 
members to investigate how this is handled in other towns and report back to him before Jan 23 
Selectman Meeting. Towns to be canvassed: Falls Village, Old Saybrook, Pawcatuck, Goshen, Clinton, 
Salisbury 

Urgo did state that the POCD is “a living” document and thus the term “land trust” is open to change. 

Committee needs letter from Selectmen to apply for Community Development Grant. 

Committee to set up mobile display at Chelsea Bank. 

Chairman to contact Tom Cruess about status of 101A Anthony Road. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

Betty Ann Russ 


